
MIAA Ice Hockey Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
January 27, 2022 

 
 
Welcome:  
After attendance was taken, members approved the minutes from the previous meeting on Sept. 
22nd. (D. Lezenski, J. Brown) 15-0-0 
 
Tournament 2022 – Season 2021-22:  Richard Pearson, liaison, gave a presentation about plans 
for the 2022 Ice Hockey Tournament.  He reiterated the needs for schools to complete accurate 
and complete schedules for the regular season.  He introduced the selection of Scott Paine as the 
Ice Hockey Tournament Director.  Together with Scott and other regional directors, Richard will 
be developing a MIAA Hockey News sent to all schools to help planning for the tournament.  This 
news will include the need for schools to prepare for ice time, management and planning for 
hosting games through the round of 8.  The 12 state semi-final games and state finals will be 
planned by the Tournament Director.  Regional Directors and the Tournament Director will also 
support schools as they host games. 
 
It was also mentioned that schools continue to support each other relative to current masking 
policies. 
 
Format 2023: Richard Pearson mentioned that the format will be presented for discussion and 
approval at the next meeting in April.   
 
Other topics:  Committee members had discussion about collaborating with TMC and/or other 
committees about Div. 1A/Super 8 tournament structure. 
 
Next Meeting: April 27, 2022. This meeting will be in-person.  
 
 
 


